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The future of students is in their own hands
A  creative  meeting  has  been  held  with  the  participation  of   A.Salohiddinov,  the  Vice-Rector  for
International  Cooperation  and  talented  first-year  students  of  all  faculties  of  the  institute.  During  the
meeting, the sides exchanged views on the conditions necessary for each student to become a leading
specialist  and  leader  in  their  field  and  ways  to  achieve  it.  It  was  explained  that  the  specialist  in  all
respects, should know a foreign language, as well. The heads of USchool and Oasis FES training centers
participated in this meeting. 3 students won a free one-month course at USchool training center in a
lottery organized by Farkhod Shukurov, head of the training center. Gifted students received detailed
information on international projects, grants, and questions on English language learning.
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